
    

 

Where will you find us next week? 

  

Next Workday Monday, September 17, 2018 

Kamaole II ... 7:30 - 9:30 am 

   

There will be no workday Monday September 4. Enjoy the Labor Day holiday!  September 

11 will also be a day off.  Please join us again on 9/17 at Kamaole II. 

 

  Photos from the August 27 workday at Kamaole II follow: 

 

 

  

 



  

 

  

 



 

Last Monday (August 27)... 
We had a very good workday on Monday with 13 vols.  We were so lucky in South Maui to 

have not been impacted by the recent hurricane.  All of our beach parks are in good 

condition and the onshore waters are not even impacted by runoff in most areas. 

 

We had a truckload of green-waste from the previous workday to load up this Monday and 

then we completed our task on the land side of the dune just to the north of the lifeguard 

tower.  The ti plants were replanted at the transition area between the lifeguard tower and 

the dune and other obstacles removed and new post and rope installed.  The area looks 

excellent. Mahalo for the hard work. 

 

 

  

 



  

 

  

 



  

 

 

What could have been...   
The following two photos were from previous and fairly recent storms that were not 

hurricanes but rather simply rain storms where the runoff from Upcountry flooded onto Kihei 

beaches changing the ocean color to a chocolate brown for several days.  There are 

certainly areas on Maui where hurricane Lane did some real damage, but Kihei was spared 

on this one! 

 

 



  

 

  

 



 

No Workday on Labor Day or September 10 ...   
 

Please remember there will be no workdays on either September 3 or 10 (Labor Day holiday 

and the following week Bob and Lis are off island).  We will resume our work on Monday 

September 17. 
 

Mahalo to all the volunteers and supporters of South Maui parks and dunes! 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

Missing a newsletter?  
Archived Wednesday newsletters may be found on our website: 

www.SouthMauiVolunteers.com 

  

 

 



More info? Visit our volunteer Website!  
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

Copyright © 2018 South Maui Volunteers, All rights reserved. 

You signed up to receive this weekly notice. If ever you wish to 'opt out', please simply let us know and we will remove you from 

the list. Mahalo! 

 

Email us at 

KiheiVolunteers@hawaii.rr.com 

 

Our mailing address is: 

South Maui Volunteers  

95 HOOHALE ST 

KIHEI, Hawaii 96753 

 

Add us to your address book 

  

 

 
 


